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LAGUARDIA AIRPORT FHV TERMINAL B 
STAGING LOT AND PICKUP AREAS ARE MOVING 

  
Beginning Saturday, May 5, 2018, the Port Authority of NY/NJ will 
relocate the LaGuardia Airport Terminal B Car Services Staging 
and Customer Pick-Up Areas to the Terminal B Garage, Level 2. 
Terminal B passenger pick-ups will no longer be permitted 
curbside at Terminal B at any time – the Car Services Staging and 
Customer Pick-Up operation will operate 24/7 in the Terminal B 
Garage, Level 2. 
 
Terminal B passenger drop-offs at Terminal B are not affected by 
this change.  FHV drivers may continue dropping-off passengers 
at Terminal B.  
 
Staging lots and customer pick-up operations for Terminals A, C, 
and D are not affected by this change.  

 

Meera Joshi 

Commissioner/Chair 

 

 

Allan J. Fromberg 

Public Affairs 

frombera@tlc.nyc.gov 

 

Rebecca Harshbarger 

Public Affairs 

harshbargerR@tlc.nyc.gov 

 

 

 

33 Beaver Street 

22nd Floor 

New York, NY 10004 

 

 

 

mailto:frombera@tlc.nyc.gov
mailto:harshbargerR@tlc.nyc.gov

